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SPITFIRE FRICTIONLESS

AUGUST 22, 1963
PROPELLOR SHAFTS

Under no circumstances must the sliding portion of the frictionless
propeller shafts fitted to the Spitfire models be removed from the main
member. (Part Numbers 209834 and 210508).

Should any of these shafts be inadvertently dismantled, they must be
replaced by another unit as they can only be rebuilt by the manufacturers.

Any dismantled shafts returned cannot be treated as warranty procedure.


